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Madam President,

Thailand commends the Government of Lebanon’s commitment to protecting and promoting human rights despite political and economic challenges and the catastrophic explosions in Beirut last August.
We also commend Lebanon for hosting a large number of refugees, asylum seekers and displaced persons on humanitarian grounds, and the replacement of certain criminal penalties with another form of penalty which helps reduce prison overcrowding and reflects the respect for human rights.
Thailand applauds the steps taken by Lebanon to expand health-service provisions to those who are not covered by health insurance. We recommend that Lebanon expedite the process to achieve the Universal Health Coverage and ensure that all citizens, including migrants, benefit from this scheme.
Furthermore, Thailand recommends Lebanon to continue its efforts to ensure the rights of displaced persons and the right to quality education for children of migrant workers, refugee children and children with disabilities, as well as to consider utilizing alternative measures to detention for children.
Thank you.
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